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Townsend, Erle

From: Brian N Clayton <gasmaster3@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 7:47 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To whom it may concern: 

My wife and I are absolutely opposed to ANY ATTEMPT TO TAKE AWAY OUR FREEDOM OF 

CHOICE in what vehicles we can purchase, and use now, 3 years from now, or ever in the 

future.  FURTHERMORE, science does not support the headlong flight certain fanatics 

are calling for to eliminate fossil fuels from the American way of life.   We will NEVER comply 

with mandates that force people to use electric vehicles. 

 

Brian and Susan Clayton 

West Forks, ME 

Sent from my iPhone 


